
Item of Information Concerning Dual Credit Entity Options for UHS/ECHS 
 
 
1. Background 
UCISD currently has Memorandum of Understandings with SWTJC to provide college 
level instruction for our dual credit courses at UHS and ECHS.  Those Memorandum of 
Understandings will expire prior to the 2024-2025 school year.  In order to ensure we are 
providing the best educational experience for our students at a reasonable cost, UCISD 
compared the dual credit program offered by SWTJC to two other higher learning 
organizations.   
 
 
2. Process 
The UHS campus leadership team in coordination with central administration identified a 
need to review our current arrangement with SWTJC.  Upon review of current situation, 
district leadership explored other institutions of higher learning to determine if there would 
be a need to consider another provider.  Meetings and communication occurred between 
all organizations considered to determine types, quality, and costs of services. 
 
3. Fiscal Impact 
Dependent upon Memorandum of Understanding 
 
4. Recommendation: 
None 
 
Required: 
None 
 
 
Contact Person(s): 
Victor Baron 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


